
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year Cardinals! 
Dear Coon Rapids Families,  

 

Happy Summer Cardinals! The 2019-20  school year is almost upon us and we are excited for the school year to 

start. I hope that you are finding time to relax and enjoy all of the warm weather. This is an exciting time of year for 

all of us at CRHS. This issue of the Cardinal ENews contains very important back to school information as you start 

to focus on the upcoming school year.  

 

Our mission: Respect. Learn. Achieve. Celebrate. guides our work in creating opportunities for students to be 

successful and involved at CRHS. In fulfilling our mission, we provide our students with a caring and supportive 

environment and believe that strong relationships with our students and between home and school help our 

students to be successful. Because we want to partner with you in your student’s success, we are hopeful that you 

will contact us with any questions, ideas or concerns. Please check out the many links on our website and take 

advantage of the opportunities to be involved in our school. There are also many exciting opportunities for our 

students to be involved outside of the classroom and research shows that students achieve at higher levels when 

they are involved in extracurricular activities. Encourage your child to join in on these activities as they develop 

intellectually, socially and psychologically. Coon Rapids High School has a comprehensive list of extracurricular 

activities for all students to be involved in.  

 

At CRHS there are many ways that we communicate:   

 

● Families can subscribe to our CRHS E-Newsletter, which contains information about upcoming events and 

information on a weekly basis.   

● Like us on Facebook!   

● Parent Link phone calls are made to your home or designated phone number. The messages are also posted 

on our website. Please make sure your contact information is up to date in our A-HConnect. 

● All staff phone numbers and email addresses are listed on our website.   

● The Anoka Hennepin Secondary Handbook is online. 

● A-HConnect is our online grading system for students, parents, and staff. Live information can be found on 

your student’s grades, lunch accounts, bus information, test information as well as student Gmail accounts.  

You can have the system send you weekly emails! 

● The CRHS school calendar is on our website and all student events are listed on the calendar. It has many 

useful features for parents and students to download upcoming events into your mobile devices or to print 

a calendar for the refrigerator at home.  

 

In this issue of ENews, please see “Important Dates to Remember” for back to school fall events to welcome you 

and your child to CRHS!  

 

 

https://www.ahschools.us/crhs
https://www.ahschools.us/site/Default.aspx?PageID=31318
https://www.facebook.com/CoonRapidsHS/
https://www.ahschools.us/domain/1728
https://view.joomag.com/reports-guides-handbooks-policy-handbook-2019-20/0349268001563293700


 

I'm looking forward to another terrific year at Coon Rapids High School! As always, I wish to thank you for the 

opportunity to partner with you in the education of your child. If you have questions, ideas or concerns, please feel 

free to contact me at 763-506-7101. I am truly honored to serve as principal of our school and I am very proud of 

the accomplishments of our past and look forward to more in our future.  

 

GO CARDINALS!  

 

Sincerely,  

Annette M. Ziegler, Ed.D.  

Principal  

 

 

Administrative Assignments  

Annette Ziegler  Principal      763-506-7101  

Thomas Develice   Activities      763-506-7125  

Shannon Madison  Assistant Principal, Students A – E   763-506-7121  

Sherri Schendzielos  Assistant Principal, Students F – K   763-506-7122  

Kelley Scott   Assistant Principal, Students L – R   763-506-7120 

Curt Wallrath   Assistant Principal, Students S – Z   763-506-7124  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Back-to-school Forms - New this year! 

 


